
 
 
 
1 HOUSING DEPARTMENT - EXTENSION OF TEMPORARY POSTS (AN274-2003) 
 
With reference to Article VII of the minute of meeting of the Housing Committee of 19th August, 2002 
(Extension of Temporary Posts - Improvement and Maintenance Unit) the Committee is requested to 
approve the extension of the following temporary posts until 30th June, 2006:- 
 
1 post of Temporary Project Officer, graded AP4, £19,632 - £21,732; 
 
1 post of Temporary Housing Officer, graded AP2/3, £15,582 - £16,866. 
 
These extensions are necessary to ensure the continuation of the existing level of Tenant Liaison of 
the Heating Installation/Replacement Programme. 
 
This expenditure will be funded from additional monies from the Scottish Executive. 
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